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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

Title III LEP Revised Funding Allocation for FY 2008 
 
 Mr. David Meadows/Mrs. Dale Warriner 
 

 
The Title III Limited English Proficient grant has been approved for FY-2008.  The original Title 
III allocation was in the amount of $37,673.40.  With the notification of approval, the allocation 
as been revised in the amount of $56,731.22.   
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept the revised allocation and the increase of 
$19,057.82 for FY-2008. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mrs. Brevard (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Ludt (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
 
 

       PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

Action 


